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fes, Google's good here Ann Machado <amachado@portlandmaine.gov>

Zoning Determination Letter for 29-31 Wilson Street
1 message

James Barns <jbarns@bgt-law.com> Thu, Jan 5, 2017 at 2:38 PM
To: "amachado@portlandmaine.gov" <amachado@portlandmaine.gov>
Cc: Jason Vickery <jvickery@yvickeryinvestments.com>, Linda Mayo <Imayo@bgt-law.com>

Hi Ann. | need to request a determination letter. Attached is a sample letter for your use. Please consider this my
request for a zoning determination letter. Do you think you can get this done within 10 days? Let me know if you need
me to make this request in another manner. In the meantime, | will send you a check for $150 if that is still the correct
fee. Thanks, Jim

JAMES B. BARNS
207-781-7677

Barns
Greenfield
Thornton

Attorneys at Law

Privileged /Confidential Information may be contained in this message. If you are not the addressee
indicated in this message (or responsible for delivery of the message to such person), you should destroy
this message and kindly notify the sender. Any federal tax advice contained in this communication is not
intended or written to be used for the purpose of (i) avoiding tax-related penalties under the Internal
Revenue Code or (ii) promoting, marketing or recommending to another party any tax-related matters
addressed herein.

i) SAMPLE LETTER.DOCX
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